
Martin, Carrie 

 
From:  Paula Tenuta [mailto:ptenuta@bildgta.ca]  
Sent:  Tuesday, June 14, 2016 12:51 PM 
To:  Regional Clerk 
Cc:  Paula Tenuta; Emily Grant; Don Given; Matthew Cory; Danielle Chin 
Subject:  Request for Delegation, June 16, Committee of the Whole 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
It would be appreciated if the following two individuals can be registered to address Council at 
the same time for the June 16th, 9am, Committee of the Whole meeting for item D.2.5 - 2016 
Draft Policy Amendments to the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe, Greenbelt Plan 
and Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan (Planning & Economic Development, reports): 
 
Paula Tenuta, VP Policy & Government Relations, Building Industry & Land Development 
Association -WITH - 
 
Don Given, Partner, Malone Given Parsons 
 
Thank you very much, and please confirm receipt. 
 
Paula Tenuta, BILD 
416-420-6186 
 
*** Sent from BILD mobile. *** 
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